
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The State Water Resources Control Board hereby cancels a 

Public Hearing to Determine Whether to Adopt a 
Cease and Desist Order 

against 

 
Stanford Vina Ranch Irrigation Company 

Deer Creek tributary to Sacramento River, Tehama County 

 
The Public Hearing 

was originally scheduled to commence on 
Monday, December 8, 2014, at 9 a.m. 

 
in 

the Sierra Hearing Room 
Joe Serna, Jr.-Cal/EPA Building 

1001 I Street, Second Floor 
Sacramento, CA 

 

 

SUBJECT OF THE CANCELLED HEARING 

The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) scheduled a hearing to receive 
evidence relevant to determining whether to adopt, with or without revision, a draft Cease and 
Desist Order (CDO) against Stanford Vina Ranch Irrigation Company (Stanford Vina). 

Subsequently, Stanford Vina and the Division of Water Rights’ Prosecution Team reached 
agreement and requested postponement of the hearing.  By Notice of Postponement of Public 
Hearing, dated December 3, 2014, the State Water Board postponed the December 8th hearing.  
On December 15, 2014, the State Water Board’s Executive Director issued Water Right 
Order WR 2014-0090-EXEC (Order Approving Stipulation and Cease and Desist Order) and, by 
consequence, Stanford Vina withdrew its hearing request.  Accordingly, no hearing is required 
to be held on this matter, and the previously postponed hearing is cancelled. 

For more information, please visit the following website: 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/svric/ 

  

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/board_decisions/adopted_orders/orders/2014/wro2014_0090_exec.pdf
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/svric/


- 2 - 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 

Questions concerning this notice may be addressed to Jane Farwell at (916) 341-5349, or at 
jane.farwell@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 January 9, 2015           
Date:       Jeanine Townsend 
       Clerk to the Board 
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